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WELCOME TO OUR NEWSLETTER...
Thanks for stopping by!  We are excited for you to

catch up on everything the Iota chapter has been

up to, including past events and upcoming events

for the Fall 2018 semester!

GAMMA WEEK
SPRING 2018
During the end of the spring semester we

celebrated our 23rd Founders day by

hosting a week packed with exciting

events. Our theme this year was "Kicking

it with the best." From fundraising events,

a founders day cookout and a

presentation highlighting the life of our

advisor and our Alumna sister, Madai

Rivera, we enjoyed every minute of our

Gamma week and we are proud we were

able to host another successful Gamma

week.  



SHOE DRIVE
FUNDRAISER
In case you missed our last newsletter,

last semester we were busy hosting a

shoe drive fundraiser! We partnered with

Funds2Orgs and were asked to collect

shoes as a fundraiser. We collected so

many shoes not only from fellow K-

Staters, but we even had the support of

the Manhattan Community. We had a

great time collecting shoes, gave them to

an awesome cause and even made some

money along the way! Thank you to all

those who donated! 

 

 

GAMMA WEEK
SPRING 2018
Our week started out with a talk

highlighting the life of Madai Rivera, a

fellow sister and our Iota Chapter advisor.

She even had special prizes for those in

attendance. She inspired us with her story

and educational life talk.  

 

We also ended our week with a cook-out

and of course, our favorite, a free cake

cutting in celebration!

BALLOON A
GAMMA
As an end of the year fundraiser we

hosted "Balloon A Gamma" where

students could relive some finals week

stress and pay 1$ for 1 ballon to throw

water balloons at a Gamma! Donating a

pair of shoes for our shoe drive fundraiser

was an option for extra balloons!  

 

This was our first time hosting this event

and we were able to make some extra

cash and had fun while doing it! We even

had donations from our Alumna Elida

Escarcega all the way from Liberal to

balloon 10 Gammas!



SPRING 2018
This past spring we were lucky enough to

add 3 more sisters to our wonderful

sisterhood. These ladies worked so hard

and we couldn't be more proud. 

 

Please welcome Spring '18 

ΘA Line G.S. Las Armonicas 

#104 Margarita "Mikaela" Belmares 

#105 Alexis "Zelmira" Ventura 

#106 Abril "Alyenora" Lara 

 

Margarita is a sophomore from Kansas

City majoring in Athletic Training.  

Alexis is also a sophomore from Kansas

City majoring in Entrepreneurship.  

Abril is a sophmore from Kansas City as

well majoring in Accounting and Spanish 

 

BELLEZA LATINA
2018
We were and still are extremely proud of

our sisters who participated in The

Hispanic American Leadership

Organizations Belleza Latina Pageant

during the spring '18 semester

representing our chapter.  

 

Both Kelly Talamantes and Krystal Parra

displayed grace, confidence and beauty.

Kelly played her clarinet for her talent and

Krystal recited a poem.  

 

Although neither of them took home the

crown Kelly did win Fan Favorite and best

swimsuit.  

 

. 



. 

Graduate Spotlight
Class of 2018

Maricela Cortez

Dalila Amaya

 Klarissa Calvillo

Maricela graduated this past May with a

degree in life Sciences. Maricela became a

sister in the Fall of 2014. She hopes to attend

graduate school sometime soon.  

 

"Being part of Sigma Lambda Gamma has

changed me completely for the better and I

will always be grateful for that..." - Maricela 

 

 

Dalila graduated in May with a degree in

Supply Chain and Operations

Management with a minor in Spanish. She

is now living in Illinois working for Hormels

overseeing 30+ employees and making

sure that they are operating efficiently. She

hopes to move up the ranks to

international coordinator 

 

"Being apart of SLG has helped me

become more courageous...and showed

me what a strong independent woman

looks like." - Dalila 

Klarissa also graduated in May with a

degree in Psychology and Gender, Women,

and Sexuality Studies. Klarissa is now back

in her hometown of Garden City, KS

working for The Western Kansas Child

Advocacy Center. and will be getting

married in 2019! 

 

"Being apart of Sigma Lambda Gamma has

taught me to be the best possible version of

myself." - Klarissa



. 

New logo!

We got a new logo for the Iota chapter that

has been recently popping up on all our

recent flyers and we are so excited to share

it with you!

Social
Media

Be sure to follow us on

all our social media!

Chapter  Photos



. 

Important Dates

October 6th - Regional Retreat Location:

Kansas State University 

October 22 - 26 - Gamma Week 

October 26th - Annual Stroll Off 

October 27-28 - F.I.R.M Weekend 

October 29-Nov. 2 - Bolivian Sweater Sale 

Graduation - December 8th

The Iota chapter has partnered with
yourgreekdom.com and any profit made

from purchases  through our personal link,
whether gamma attire or not, will  go

towards chapter funds.  
Be on the lookout for more fundraising

events this semester!

Fundraising

YOURGREEKDOM.COM 
/SLGIOTACHAPTER

Updates
Last semester two more Latin Greek

Organizations were chartered here on
the K-State Campus. Congrats to

Omega Delta Phi Fraternity Inc. and
Kappa Delta Chi Sorority Inc. 

Meet Our Exec. Board
President: Alyssa Baquero Fall '15 

VP of Chapter Operation:

Kathleen Delacruz Fall '15 

VP of Program Development:

Krystal Parra Fall '17 

VP of Finance: Edna Vega Fall '16 

Marketing: Alisia Saucedo Fall '15

Edna, Kathleen, Alyssa, Alisia, Krystal


